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THE FRICK PITTSBURGH ANNOUNCES ELECTION OF LAURA MILLER 

TO BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

PITTSBURGH, PA, October 12, 2021 – The Frick Pittsburgh is pleased to announce the election of Laura 

N.K. Miller to the Board of Trustees. At its September meeting, the Board, which includes Family Trustees 

(descendants of Henry Clay Frick) and Term Trustees, elected Ms. Miller to serve as a Term Trustee. 

Ms. Miller is Senior Associate Counsel and Vice President of Government Programs and Provider 

Contracting for UPMC Health Plan, and currently serves on the boards of the United Way, Carnegie 

Library of Pittsburgh, Neighborhood Legal Services Association, and Girls on the Run. Her extensive pro 

bono and volunteer experience includes dedicated time spent with the Protection from Abuse Project, 

the Women’s Center and Shelter of Greater Pittsburgh, and Strong Women, Strong Girls.  

Ms. Miller is a graduate of the University of Pittsburgh Joseph M. Katz Graduate School of Business, the 

University of Pittsburgh School of Law, and The Pennsylvania State University, where she received her 

Bachelor of Science in General Science. 

 

ABOUT THE FRICK PITTSBURGH 

Located on the estate of 19th-century industrialist Henry Clay Frick, The Frick Pittsburgh offers authentic 

experiences with art, history and nature that inspire and delight. Visitors of all ages and backgrounds are 

warmly welcomed to explore The Frick Art Museum, offering world-class collections of European art and 

Chinese porcelain alongside an active schedule of temporary exhibitions; Clayton, the Frick family’s 

French château-style mansion (remodeled by architect Frederick J. Osterling in the 1890s); the Car and 
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Carriage Museum; and a large working greenhouse designed by architects Alden & Harlow—all nestled on 

six acres of beautifully landscaped lawns and gardens in Pittsburgh’s East End. Amenities include an 

Education Center, the Frick children’s playhouse (also designed by Alden & Harlow), The Café at the Frick, 

and the Grable Visitor Center, which houses the Frick Museum Store. Information about The Frick 

Pittsburgh is available online at TheFrickPittsburgh.org.  

For additional information or images, please contact Kaitlyn Clem, Marketing and Communications 

Associate, at KClem@TheFrickPittsburgh.org or 412-342-4025. 
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